
   

 

 

 

Arbor View Communities 
34201 Arbor lane* Burlington, WI* 53105 

Main Building (262)539-2728  Memory Care (262)539-2738 

Special Days 
May 5th 

Mother’s Day Tea Party 

May 5th  

Cinco De Mayo 

May 8th  

Mother’s Day 

May 19th  

Tichigan Two (Memory 
Care)2pm 

May 20th  

National Pizza Party Day 

May 21st   

Armed Forces Day 

May 30th  

Memorial Day 

  

Happy Birthday!!! 
Robert Arndt 5/30 

Karen Tyler 05/31 

 

Michelle Viol 05/06 

Anne Sherman 05/20 

 

Mother’s Day Tea Party 

Our Mother’s Day tea party will be held on Thursday, 
May 5th at 2pm. We will be having tea, treats and 

games! Each resident can invite two family members. 
Please RSVP to our Life Enrichment Coordinator, Erin, 

by Wednesday, May 4th. We look forward to seeing 
everyone! 

Gardening Club 

We started our garden club at the beginning of April. 
We have been busy gardeners making plant Easter 
baskets, thinning out house plants into new smaller 
ones, and making gardening aprons/shirts! We have 

been weeding the gardens, adding more dirt, and 
getting it ready for our veggies to get planted outside. 

Stop by and check out our garden wall to see 
everything we have been up to! 

 

Paint ‘n’ Sip 

Join us for an evening full of fun and laughter! Arbor 
View will be hosting a Paint n Sip on Monday, May 23rd 
at 6pm. If you are looking for a night out to relax and 
laugh, then sign up today! Please preregister by May 
18th to Mary at 402-505-1458. After you register with 

Mary, please rsvp with Kristie at 262-664-9521 or 
welcome@arborviewseniorliving.com Spots are limited, 

so you won’t want to miss out! 

Gardening Club! 
 

     

     

Easter fun! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

  

mailto:welcome@arborviewseniorliving.com


  

 

 

 

Directory 
Michelle Viol 

Director x4570 

director@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Kristie Carlson 

Administrative Assistant x4571 

admin@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Eileen Bock 

RN x4580 

nurse@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Ed Umnus 

Maintenance Coordinator 

maintenance@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Erin Gritzner 

Life Enrichment Coordinator x4579 

lifeenrichment@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Katy Warner  

Kitchen Coordinator 

culinary@arborviewseniorliving.com 

 

Memorial Day 
Memorial Day is a federal holiday in the 

United States for remembering, honoring, 
and mourning the military personnel that 

had died while serving in the United States 
Armed Forces. Memorial Day originally 
honored military personnel who died in 

the Civil War (1861-1865).  

The holiday is now observed on the last 
Monday of May. Previously, Memorial Day 

had been observed on May 30th from 
1868-1970. 

Several towns clam to be the originators of 
Memorial Day, but in 1966 Congress 

declared Waterloo, New York, to be the 
birthplace of the holiday.  

Many people visit cemeteries and 
memorials on Memorial Day to honor and 

mourn those who had died in military 
service. Many volunteers place an 

American flag on each grave in national 
cemeteries. 

Memorial Day is considered the unofficial 
start of summer in the United States, while 

Labor Day marks the unofficial start of 
Autumn on the first Monday of September. 

*Remember our Heroes* 

A word from Eileen… 

Happy Spring everyone! May is National Mental Health 
Awareness Month and National Pet Month. To me those two things go 
hand in hand. My family has always had pets. They were a constant 
source of love and affection. It never fails to amaze me how in tune our 
pets are especially when we are sick or upset about something. They will 
almost immediately crawl up into your lap or lay beside you attempting 
to give you kisses. Having that can be a real boost to your mental health. 
 Those of you who don’t have a pet or access to one can take care 
of your mental health by doing things that you enjoy doing. I know many 
of you like to socialize and come out for activities like bingo and the 
gardening club now that it’s getting warmer out. Many of you also find 
joy in doing things by yourself, such as reading, painting, doing puzzles 
or watching tv in your rooms. No matter how you choose to enjoy life, 
make sure to remember that your staff is here for you also because 
sometimes all you need is a hug or a smile from a friendly face. If you’re 
having a harder time than usual with your mental health, please come 
and see me so we can discuss possible solutions.  

Remember with spring comes warmer weather. Make sure your clothing 
is appropriate and on hand for the warmer weather. ~Eileen Bock, RN. 

Michelle’s Corner… 
Happy May! Spring is in full bloom, and I 
can’t wait to see how our garden grows!  

We now have mailboxes set up in our copy 
room for staff to place your loved one’s 

mail! Please ask staff to check for any mail 
when you come to visit! ~Michelle Viol, 

Director 
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